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Date: April 19, 2020 
 
To:  PPEO Members, Placer County Employees, Placer County Residents 
 
Re:  Emergency Bail Schedule Setting Bail to Zero (COVID-19 Related) 
 
 
Earlier this month, the Judicial Council of California approved zero cash bail for lower level suspects. Essentially, 
the order set bail to $0.00 for most misdemeanor and “lower level” felony offenders, which began on April 13, 
2020. California Chief Justice Tani Canti-Sakuye stressed emergency measures were temporary but necessary to 
help prevent the spread of COVID-19.  
 
PPEO Board Members are being watchful of these releases in an effort to assist in maintaining community safety 
during these unprecedented times. Any issues that come to the Board’s attention will be disseminated to the 
appropriate County Departments for appropriate action. The Placer Public Employee’s Organization remains 
committed to the wellbeing of its membership, their families, and the communities where they reside. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
PPEO Board of Directors 
Placer Public Employees Organization 


